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Federal
• SDHC President & CEO Lisa Jones attended the 2025 Moving to Work Conference in Washington, D.C., from April 30 

to May 2.

• SDHC President & CEO Lisa Jones participated in U.S. Representative Scott Peters’ news conference about the 
encouraging results from the 2025 Point-in-Time Count and the need for Congress to continue funding proven 
strategies to address veteran homelessness.

Local
• SDHC President & CEO Lisa Jones and Executive Vice President & Chief Financial Officer Suket Dayal presented 

SDHC’s proposed Fiscal Year 2026 budget to the City Council’s Budget Review Committee.

• SDHC, the City of San Diego’s Homelessness Strategies and Solutions Department, and the Regional Task Force on 
Homelessness presented to the City Council a progress update about the Community Action Plan on Homelessness 
for the City of San Diego.

SDHC
• The SDHC Board of Commissioners approved staff’s request to recommend that the Housing Authority of the City of 

San Diego approve SDHC’s proposed Fiscal Year 2026 budget.
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